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Thank you 
We would like to say thank you so much to all 
who provided treats and cards to help us 
celebate Valentine’s Day! The treats where 

so yummy.      We had so much fun with your little ones!  
 
Welcome New friends 
We want to welcome our new friends into the yellow room, 
Gloria, Oliva, Reagan, Owen, Theo, Graham and Everett . 
We also want to say congradulations to the childern 
moving up to Purple! 
 
March Skills 
The Yellow Room is working on having nice touches with 
our friends. We will be practicing learning to say simple 
words like hi, no, bye, mom and dad. We will also be 
working on our fine motor skills. Using spoons, painting 
with a paint brushes, coloring with chalk and crayons.  We 
also will be focusing on our large muscle development 
through jumping, dancing, twirling, and running as well as 
walking.  We will be working hard on those traveling skills 
so the kids can explore new things.  
 

 
We would like to wish all our families a Happy St. Patrick’s 
Day! Everyone is Irish on this day so we encourage 
everyone to wear some green on Friday, March 17th.  

 
Daylight Savings 
It is time to spring forward! 
Hurray! Please move your 
clocks ahead one hour on 
Sunday, March 12th.Spring 
forward. Spring is coming 
soon!    
 
 
 
 
 

  CLC IS HIRING!!! 
CLC is on the lookout for classroom teachers!  
If you know someone who enjoys spending time with 
children and would like to work in the child care field, 
please encourage them stop by and fill out an application 
or apply on our website at Clcport.com 
Qualifications: 

• Must be at least 18 years of age 
• Passion for working with children 
• Efficient, Organized, and able to manage their 

time 
• Able to perform duties that require lifting, 

bending, carrying, and standing 
 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
Spring will soon be arriving and we are 
looking forward to some nice weather 

and hoping to get outside more often.  We will also be 
celebrating Spring by holding our Annual Spring Fling 
Party.  Please watch for details to come.    

 
Schedule Change Forms 

Please return any schedule change forms the Monday 
prior to the week of the changes. We will try to do our 
best to accommodate you, but if the forms are turned in 
past that Monday, we cannot guarantee it. 

 
Visit our Website and Facebook 
pages 
Visit our website at clcport.com for 
monthly information such as our 
calendars and newsletters, field trips, 

special visitors and dates, show and tell etc…  You can 
also view our menus as well as print off paperwork needed 
such as field trip permission slips.  Our facebook page 
features special shout outs for our friends and teachers’ 
birthdays, staff anniversaries and pictures of our current 
events.  We also have a parent facebook group that is 
private, where you can connect with other parents on 
special activities around our community. 
 
 
 
 

 


